
Beth El Annual Meeting 
Sunday, May 17, 2020 

10:30am 
Via Zoom 

Welcome 

Greet each other 

Honoring our Staff 

Board Recommendation to Renew Rabbi Greyber’s Contract and Congregational Vote 

2020-2021 Financial Update and Congregational Vote on 2020-2021 Budget 

Board Recommendation to amend BE Constitution regarding Financial Secretary 

2020-2021 Slate of officers and Board Members, Announcement of Committee Chairs 

Appreciation for Outgoing Board members and Committee Chairs 

Update on returning to BE Building 

Closing remarks from Debbie Goldstein and Leslie Winner 


